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Tel: 01908 510245  Fax: 01908 511804 
Email:admin@hanslope.milton-keynes.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Ryan Fensham-Brown 

Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs Amanda Capp
Dear Parents/Carers,
Choir will be meeting in Salcey hall from 3.15pm until 4.15pm on the following dates.  We will be working on songs for our summer concert.  Date and details of this concert to follow at a later date.
Monday 13th January.
Monday 20th January.

Monday 27th January.
Monday 3rd February.

Monday 10th February.

Monday 2nd March. 
Monday 9th March.
Monday 16th March.
Monday 23rd March.

Monday 30th March.

Choir will start again after Easter on Monday 27th April.

If your child is unable to make any of these dates, please let me know as soon as possible.
Lisa Lawrence
lisa.lawrence@hanslope.milton-keynes.sch.uk

